

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Acting Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natatsha Guaguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Monday 14th June 2021

## **RE: Holly 1 Educational Visit**

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that we have been able to arrange our visit to Poole Museum, as part of our learning about local history and geography. This visit will take place on **Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> July** for the whole day. This has been able to be booked due to the commitment to pay letters that we received – thank you.

This will be an exciting day, with a pirate workshop in the morning, followed by a walk to Poole Quay after lunch. We will spend some time sketching before returning to school in time for the end of the day.

Your child will need to bring their normal packed lunch and an additional drink. Children who receive free school meals will have theirs provided, but should also bring an additional drink.

School uniform should **not** be worn, but instead children should wear something comfortable. If you would like your child to dress as a pirate this is great, but please don't send them with accessories (eg; an eye patch) as we cannot be responsible for any lost items. Please ensure your child also has a light rain jacket as we will be outside for part of the day. As we hope the weather will be warm, please also ensure that your child has had sun cream applied before coming to school.

Please send an email with the following information to the school office (<a href="mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk">school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk</a>) by Friday 25<sup>th</sup> June:

• Confirmation that you have paid the £9.50 donation via MCAS (Select Product in the drop-down menu).

Yours sincerely,

















